
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

DESSERTS FOR THE  
HOLIDAYS                             

Now until December 31st. 
Please pick up a list from 
the WMU table in the hall-
way. Call the baker and 
place your order. The 
baker will collect your 
money. Reserve your des-
sert today! All proceeds go 
to support the  
Compass-New Direction 
Ministry. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. Sign up sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU Table. Call the Church Office  
256-447-9496 or Pam Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if it grows larger. It’s a great way 
to study in a casual setting. 

NEW BOOKS 
Because of Bethlehem (Lucado) 
Hidden Christmas (Keller) 
The Gift of Prayer (Stanley) 
The Glory Has Come (Devotional) 
On This Holy Night (6 Authors) 
 
FICTION 
A Christmas Prayer (Brunstetter) 
Christmas In Winter Hill (Carlson) 
The Mistletoe Inn (Evans) 
A Christmas Home (Perry) 
Treasured Christmas Brides (6 Novellas) 
 
CHILDRENS 
Humphrey’s First Christmas 
On Christmas Day 
God Is With Us 
Joy To The World 
God Gave Us Christmas 
 
DVD’S 
One Christmas Eve 
Journey Back To Christmas 
Christmas In The Smokies and 
Christmas On The Coast (2 movie col-
lection) 
The Best Christmas Gift (Veggie Tales) 
(Children’s) 
Punchinello And The Most Marvelous 
Gift  “   “ 
The Gift (Storyteller Café) 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Chris Hanson 256-846-2502 
Kenny Ingram  256-689-9499 
Doug Rosser 256-239-2523 

Dec. 15, 2019 

    
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 

                    CAROLING BLAST 
 
 

                    NATIVITY MEDLEY 
 
                        

           JESUS IS AMONG US 
 

 
             LIGHT HAS COME 
 

 
            HIS NAME IS JESUS 

 
 
 
Invitation 
 

GREAT IS THE NAME OF THE LORD 
 
 
 

               Video Announcements 
 
 

Decisions 
 
 
Closing Prayer             Gene Smith 
 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 15th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

        “A Musical Christmas Celebration” 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Dec. 18th 

       Christmas Caroling tonight 6:00 p.m. 

 Sandwiches & Soup after caroling. 

  Youth, Tacky Christmas shirt/sweater 

         party @ 6:00 p.m. 

Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 22nd 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 No Awana Clubs tonight 

 No Evening Service  

 

Pray for those in need this holiday season. 

Thank you Church for your support of PBC. 

We adopted out over 100 children. PTL!!!! 

Dec. 15th-Dec. 22nd 

 Babies:        Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

Toddlers 1:     Alison & Sheldon Estes  

 2’s & 3’s:      Patty & Molly Clemons 

 4’s & 5’s:      Missie & Haley Bostick                     

 Security:        Sparks Harper, David Martin 

Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck       

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Brenda Smith, Heather McDivitt 

Toddlers 1:   Susan Wiggins, Vicki Goss 

 2’s & 3’s:    Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks 

 4’s & 5’s     Jessica Bass, Laura Parris 

 Security:      Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Dec. 16th 
Cain Hendon 

Dec. 17th 
Holly Williams 

Dec. 18th 
Ben Singleton 
Weston Kirk 

______________________ 
Holiday Schedule 

Christmas Caroling 12/18 
 
NO PM Service 12/22/19 
 
NO Wed. evening service 
            12/25/2019 
 
NO Wed. service 1/1/2020 
 
Regular schedule resumes 
 01//05/2020 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 15th 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 22nd 

The church year of 1995
especially busy and demanding 
for Bro. Kevin Reeves  the 
Flock
pastorate period. The Christmas 
youth musical on Sunday, 
December 3, 1995 would be 
performed by twenty
before a capacity crowd in the 
fellowship hall. The youth served 
the guests a delicious meal of 
chicken fingers prior to
 performing the musical 
Way To Serve The World.
youth choir presented a comical 
Christmas story entitld 
RED: An E.R. Christmas
Dennis & Nan Allen on Sunday 
night, December 15, 1996. The 
youth choir, was the largest in 
many years. The youth would 
serve a Christmas dinner prior to 
this musical as a fund raiser to 
their upcoming Dawson 
McAllister conference on Feb. 7, 
1997.

 

      
 

 
PFBC GOAL $5,000 

“LOTTA LOVE  
FOR LOTTIE MOON” 

ORNAMENT TREE 
 

Please give $10 to the Lottie 

Moon Christmas Offering to 

order a charm in memory or 
honor of a loved one. The 

charm will be attached to 

an ornament on the  

“Lotta Love for Lottie 

Moon”  

ornament tree. 
Order forms are available 

on the WMU table in the 

main entrance hallway. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 
The youth, grades 6-12, will be going to 
Mission Lab in New Orleans, Louisiana 

on June 7-12, 2020. More info to 
come!  

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

The church year of 1995-96 was 
especially busy and demanding 
for Bro. Kevin Reeves  the “Little 
Flock” was in an interim  
pastorate period. The Christmas 
youth musical on Sunday,  
December 3, 1995 would be  
performed by twenty-six youth 
before a capacity crowd in the 
fellowship hall. The youth served 
the guests a delicious meal of 
chicken fingers prior to 
 performing the musical “Strange 
Way To Serve The World.” The 
youth choir presented a comical 
Christmas story entitld “Code 
RED: An E.R. Christmas” by 
Dennis & Nan Allen on Sunday 
night, December 15, 1996. The 
youth choir, was the largest in 
many years. The youth would 
serve a Christmas dinner prior to 
this musical as a fund raiser to 
their upcoming Dawson  
McAllister conference on Feb. 7, 
1997. 

PARABLES 
FBC Music & Drama Team will 
meet Wednesdays @ 5:15—6:45 
p.m..  If you have any questions 

please contact Penny Young. Come 
out and join in the fellowship. 

It’s that time of year again. Our 
poinsettias are on sale for $10.00 
each. If you would like to pur-
chase one in MEMORY or in 
HONOR of someone, please 
make a note on your envelope. 
Put your name and how many 
poinsettias you would like to  
purchase, and if it is in honor or 
memory of  someone and include 
their name. You also can come 
into the office and purchase 
them.  

Thank you so much for your prayers 
during my recent heart attack. I am  
doing great. FBC has a special place 
in our heart. We love and appreciate 
you so much. Love,  
          Jerry Starling 

Beginning January, 2020 the  
Sunshine Club will be meeting on 
the 2nd (second) Tuesday of each 
month unless stated otherwise. This 
is noted in your new 2020 Book. 

The Youth will be having their tacky 
Christmas shirt/sweater party on Dec. 
18th at 6:00 p.m. on the 3rd floor, FBC. 
Contact Whitney if you have any  
Questions. 
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